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COLLEGE VISION 

ôBenalla P-12 College ensures that every child learns and is prepared for 

the future through a commitment to excellence in teaching, high 

expectations and positive relationships in a safe and inclusive 

environmentõ 

Our College  

Values  
 

 

Respect  

 

Responsibility  

 

High Expectations  

 

Integrity  

Monday 24 May - 

Meet the Principal  

Waller St Campus -9.30am  

Tuesday 25 May - 

Meet the Principal  

Faithfull/Clarke St Campus -Meet 

at the Faithfull Office -4.30pm  

Wednesday 26 May - 

Building Resilient Young People 

Post COVID -19 Presentation  

Avon St Campus ð7.00pm  

Bookings Essential 57612777 

Friday 28 May -Meet the Principal  

Avon Street Campus 9.30am  

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 

Once again we have received some excellent feedback about our students. 

Last Thursday a group of Year 11 students travelled to Melbourne to visit the 

Jewish Holocaust Museum as part of their English studies. The staff at the centre 

reported that our students were exceptionally respectful and well behaved and 

asked insightful questions during the presentation. This type of feedback is always 

wonderful to receive and a recognition that our College values of Respect, 

Responsibility, Integrity and High Expectations are being lived by our students. 

Congratulations to the students involved and the staff who took them down for 

the day.  
 

Next week is Education Week. This is a time of year where we celebrate the value 

of education as well as all the things we do well as a school. We have a range of 

things happening across the week including a very exciting event with renowned 

Psychologist Michael Carr -Gregg on Wednesday evening at the Avon Campus. 

There are also some ôMeet the Principalõ tours where parents are invited to come 

on a walk with me at each of the campuses to have a look and chat about our 

school and the programs we offer. Even if I know you, please feel welcome to 

come along for a walk and chat on any of the days available.  
  

School Council is meeting next Monday for the May meeting. I would like to 

welcome Ben Anderson as a parent representative. Ben has children at the 

Waller Street Campus and will make a great addition to the council.  
 

As we enter the cooler months, we start to see certain items of clothing 

appearing at school. Please note that hoodies and long sleeve shirts under 

school shirts are not to be worn. Wearing the correct uniform is a key part of 

school attendance and promotes a sense of belonging and equality for all 

students. If you need assistance with any uniform items please contact your 

campus office.  

Wednesday 19 May  

¶ Uniform Shop Open -Faithfull 

Street Campus -3.00-5.30pm  

Thursday 20 May  

District Cross Country ð11.30am 

Arundel Street oval  

Friday 21 May  

VCE GAT excursion ðLake  

Nillahcootie  

mailto:benalla.p12@edumail.vic.gov.au
http://www.benallap12.vic.edu.au/


TERM 2 DATES, MONDAY 19TH APRILð FRIDAY 25TH JUNE 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MEET THE PRINCIPAL  

 

SCHOOL UNIFORM 

DATES -FAITHFULL ST 

CAMPUS  
 

 

Wednesday 19 th May 3 - 5.30pm  

 

Wednesday 9 th June 3 - 5.30pm  

 

Wednesday 14 th July 3- 5.30pm  

 

 
Orders can also be placed over the 

phone and delivered to your 

campus.  
 

Call Judds Yarrawonga on  

5744 1269 for any further details  
 

.Ŝƴŀƭƭŀ t-мн /ƻƭƭŜƎŜ ƛƴǾƛǘŜǎ ȅƻǳ ǘƻ 

ŎƻƳŜ ŀƴŘ ƳŜŜǘ ǘƘŜ /ƻƭƭŜƎŜ 

tǊƛƴŎƛǇŀƭ ¢ƻƴȅ /ƭŀǊƪ ŀƴŘ ƘŀǾŜ ŀ 

ǘƻǳǊ ƻŦ ƻǳǊ ǎŎƘƻƻƭΦ 
 

 

aƻƴŘŀȅ нп aŀȅΣ нлнм ²ŀƭƭŜǊ /ŀƳǇǳǎ - фΦолŀƳ 
όмнт-моф ²ŀƭƭŜǊ {ǘǊŜŜǘύ 

¢ǳŜǎŘŀȅ нр aŀȅΣ нлнм CŀƛǘƘŦǳƭƭκ/ƭŀǊƪŜ /ŀƳǇǳǎ 

-aŜŜǘ ŀǘ ǘƘŜ CŀƛǘƘŦǳƭƭ hŶŎŜ - пΦолǇƳ  
όнл CŀƛǘƘŦǳƭƭ {ǘǊŜŜǘύ 

CǊƛŘŀȅ ну aŀȅΣ нлнм !Ǿƻƴ /ŀƳǇǳǎ- фΦолŀƳ 
όо !Ǿƻƴ {ǘǊŜŜǘύ 

 

CƻǊ ƳƻǊŜ ƛƴŦƻǊƳŀǝƻƴ ǊƛƴƎ ртсмнтпс 

 
Have you moved house or changed your  

contact details?  
Itõs important that we have up to date contact details on file so in an 

emergency, or if your child is injured or unwell, we can contact you as 

quickly as possible.   

 

Please let the General Office staff know if you have changed your 

address, mobile number or email address.  



RED APRON AWARDS  

AVON STREET CAMPUS NEWS  

STUDENTS OF THE WEEK  

 

 

Congratulations to this weeks Red Apron award 

winners, well done Georgia and Sebastian  

Pictured above are this weeks students of the week. Well done 

Owen, Savannah, Hunter, Josh, Sallyanne and Josh.  

The Foundation students are learning how to use iPads. We read the green 

sheep and tried to find where it was hiding in the room by scanning QR 

codes. We found a red sheep. We found a blue sheep. Finally, we found 

the green sheep! We had lots of fun.  


